
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have booked Professor Poopenshtinken to deliver an assembly on the 8th May to talk to the 

children about the exciting maths club starting in June.  If you would like to know more about this 

after school club you can visit their website.  Below is a brief newsletter with this information. You 

can also view this by video link at https://magicalmathsclub.com/comingsoon 

 

 

 

 

Fantastic news… 

Magical Maths is coming back to 

Surfleet Primary School 

!Magical Maths is a super fun after school club 

designed to boost children’s confidence and 

better 
engage them with maths. 

The club runs for an hour a week after school 

starting Monday 5th June 2017 

With totally different content  

The club will run for 6 weeks. Each week has a 

different theme and includes dressed up 

characters including 

 Professor Poopenshtinken (maths genius), the 

Mathemagician, Stately Holmes (the maths 

detective) and the Olympic Mathletes! 

Cost is £39 for the 6 weeks 

For more information and to sign up, visit: 

https://magicalmathsclub.com/comingsoon 

Or call 

01529 297150 

 
Places are limited so please sign up quickly! 

https://magicalmathsclub.com/comingsoon

